
                                                     May 15, 2024 
 
 
 
Dear Rainey,  
 
It is with immense pleasure and pride that I can inform and congratulate you on 
becoming the 55th inductee into Professional Putters Association Hall of Fame.  
 
This prestigious honor is a testament to your exceptional talents and remarkable 
achievements as a PPA member.  
 
Your commitment to excellence has set a standard that others aspire to achieve. 
As a member of the PPA Hall of Fame, you join the ranks of the greatest players, 
champions and leaders of our great game.   
 
We look forward to formally honoring you at the induction ceremony, where we 
will celebrate your achievements and contributions. This ceremony will be held 
the week of the National Championship in Hurst, Texas this September.  We 
hope this will give your family and friends an opportunity to be present and share 
the excitement of the evening with you. 
 
A formal announcement of your induction will be made in Roanoke, VA during 
the PPA National Invitational June 1, 2024.  We look forward in sharing this great 
news with our membership at that time. 
 
Congratulations again. 

 
Joe Aboid 
PPA Commissioner 
 


